

High School Equivalency (HSE) Graduate Instructions

Congratulations HSE Graduates!!!

You have earned your HSE diploma this year and Georgia Piedmont Technical College wants to celebrate your accomplishments. We are extremely proud to extend to you an invitation, to the HSE Graduation Ceremony, to be held on Thursday, April 20, 2023, 11:00 AM until 2:00 PM at the GPTC Conference Center.

Below, you will find links to the information to plan for your special day. You are encouraged to invite your family and/or friends. There are no mandates for wearing masks at this time, however, please feel free to wear a mask if you and your family feel more comfortable.

The process will be the same as last year at the GPTC Conference Center, 495 North Indian Creek Drive, Clarkston, GA 30021. We will be inside the Conference Center and parking will be located off Memorial Drive. The registration fee, for this celebratory ceremony is \$25, and the cost for your Graduation Regalia (cap, gown, tassel, and diploma cover) is \$30 for a total cost of \$55.

Please read the following instructions carefully:

- RSVP by Friday March 17, 2023 at https://forms.office.com/r/5GNCi9BJPe.
- Print and complete your payment form, attached to this email, and submit to the Newton, or Clarkston campus cashiers' office with your \$25 registration fee. Your registration fee must be paid, in full, by March 17 to participate in the graduation, ceremony. Be sure to save your receipts.
- Order your Graduation Regalia for \$30 by March 3, 2023 using this link: http://colleges.herffjones.com/college/georgiapiedmontGED
- Please note that if you order your Graduation Regalia, after March 3, there will be an increase in cost for shipping and handling.
- All orders will be shipped directly to your address. GPTC will not be responsible for the distribution of your Graduation Regalia.
- Conference Center and Parking instructions will be provided on gptc.edu in March 2023.
- Email us with any questions you may have concerning graduation at gedgraduation@gptc.edu.

We look forward to a grand celebration that will include a College Fair. You will have an opportunity to discuss next steps for your education and career. GPTC and other professionals will be present to help you with your choices.

Congratulations and we can't wait to see you there!

Tracie Hawkins Chief Test Examiner, GPTC